CALL FOR REMOTE PARTICIPANTS
2019 D.A. World Service Conference

* Are you a GSR, or interested in becoming one?

* Do you live outside of North America?

» Do you want to take an active part in the business of Debtors Anonymous?
» Are you ready for your personal D.A./B.D.A. recovery to skyrocket?

If you answered yes to all of these questions, the 2019 D.A. World Service Conference
needs you!

The 2019 Debtors Anonymous World Service Conference (WSC) will be conducting a
remote participation trial with up to eight (8) General Service Representatives (GSRs)
who represent meetings outside of North America. We are looking for fellows who are
current GSRs, or willing to become one, to register as Remote Participants for the
upcoming WSC. Registration will allow for virtual participation in the Conference via
teleconference and web-based file exchange, and regular participation in committee work
during the year leading up to the 2020 WSC.

Since the inaugural business meeting of Debtor Anonymous, September, 1982 in New
York, USA, and later, the first annual World Service Conference in September of 1987,
the Fellowship of Debtors Anonymous has grown by leaps and bounds. As we know, our
primary purpose is to carry the message to the compulsive debtor who still suffers. To
that end, the upcoming Remote Participation Trial aims to capitalize on the technological
advances of our times to bring together D.A. fellows from around the world, and ensure
we all have a say in carrying the message of recovery and growing our Fellowship. As
the costs to travel to the United States to participate in-person at the WSC is prohibitive
to many D.A. groups outside of North America, the Fellowship has voted to try to
increase our inclusivity by executing the Remote Participation Trial. Please help us
increase participation of the “world” at the World Service Conference!

The upcoming trial is an opportunity for the fellowship to find the best solutions to
address issues of technology, process, time zone differences, and language barriers so
that the Fellowship may move toward making remote participation a regular fixture of the
annual World Service Conference. Registering as a Remote Participant is an act of great
service to the Fellowship.

If you are willing to be a Remote Participant, please email WSC2019rpt@gmail.com by
May 15th for more information. The regular deadline to register for the 2019 WSC is
June 30th; late registration deadline is July 14.

*All 2019 WSC registrants are eligible to request financial support from the John H.
Fund. Remote Participants may account for $100-3300 as an estimated Remote
Participant Registration Fee. The deadline to apply to the John H. Fund is April 15th.



